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LOOKING AHEAD  
 

Monday - Wednesday, Friday & Saturday at 8.30am & 5.30pm. 
You are welcome to join us in church or on Zoom. 
 
 

Sunday 18th October 10am  Mass for St Luke the Evangelist 
Sunday 25th October 10am  Mass for the Last Sunday after  

Trinity/Bible Sunday 
Sunday 25th October 11am  APCM 
Sunday 1st November 10am  Mass for All Saints Day 
Monday 2nd November 7pm  Service for All Souls Day 
Sunday 8th November 10am  Mass for Remembrance Sunday 
Sunday 15th November 10am  Mass for 2nd Sunday before  

Advent 
Wednesday 18th November 6.45pm PCC Meeting 
Sunday 22nd November 10am  Mass for Christ the King 
Sunday 29th November 10am  Mass for Advent 1 
Sunday 6th December 10am  Mass for Advent 2 
Sunday 13th December 10am  Mass for Advent 3 
Sunday 20th December 10am  Mass for Advent 4 
 

 
 

 
           Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 

 

Next Sunday: 25th October 2020 
 

Mass for Bible Sunday 
 

Welcomers: Boikanyo & Mary 

 
Nehhemiah 8:1-3 Boikanyo  Gospel: Matthew 24:30-35 

 

Intercessions: Cathy 
 

Vicar   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 
Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 

 
 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our automatic parking 
barrier by cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided 

where possible 
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THE PARISH OF 
 ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sunday 18th October 2020 
 

Mass for St Luke the Evangelist 
 

Welcomers:  Hendrika & Edward 
 

Isaiah 35:3-6 Edward   Gospel: Luke 10:1-9 
 

Intercessions: Julian 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Esther Christian, John Christian, Rachel Christian,   

Janice Sutherland, Caroline Mc Greavy, Audrey Mameli 
 Helen Baroi, Marek Machoy, Eileen Rossen, Ayo Benson, Nikki Reyes 

 
 

For our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 
And for our church school St Paul with St Luke Primary School 

 

 

October Year’s Mind:  Keith Murray, Arnold Roberts, David Cash 
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Today we celebrate St Luke – one of our two special saints. 
Although our church is dedicated to St Paul, we are the parish St 
Paul with St Luke reminding us of the presence up to 1951 of the 
church of St Luke which stood just where the Mile End Sports 
Centre now stands.  
We remember and give thanks for the witness, mission and 
ministry of that church right up to early post war years.  
 

 

APCM NEXT SUNDAY 25 OCTOBER AFTER THE SERVICE: 
Please collect your APCM pack from the back of church today if you 
haven’t already done so. It is in an envelope with your name on it. Inside 
the pack you will find a copy of our annual report, agenda and letter.  
 

Being on St Paul’s PCC  
The PCC exists to support the minister in the mission and ministry of 
the church. So being on the PCC is about sharing in the leadership of 
the church. It is both a responsibility and a privilege to serve in this 
way.  
Nominations forms for the election of 2 church wardens (who are elected 
annually), 1 member of Deanery Synod and 5 members of the PCC can 
be found on the table at the back of church.  On the three-yearly cycle, 
Debbie and Toni stand down (and may be proposed again for another 
three years) and Mary has stood down early.  
 
If you haven’t served on the PCC before, now is the time to give it due 
prayer and consideration. Please note that only members on the 
electoral roll of the church are able to nominate and vote in PCC and 
Deanery Synod elections. Parishioners and members on the electoral roll 
are entitled to nominate and vote for Church Wardens. 
 

All Souls: Every year we have annual commemoration of loved 

ones departed this life at a special service on the Feast of All 
Souls. This will be on Monday 2 November at 7pm. Please 

check through the Remembrance File (sanitizing your hands 
before and after) and let Mthr. Bernadette know if you would 
like anyone added by completing the sheet at the back of 

church. 
 

Keeping ourselves and each other safe.  
When you enter church, please scan the QR code 

with your COVID-19 app and help stop the spread 

of coronavirus 
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Together in Christ! 

 


